

Information Access Team Shared Services Directorate

2 Marsham Street, London SW1P 4DF Switchboard 020 7035 4848

E-mail: lnfo.Access@homeoffice.gsi.gov.uk Website: www.homeoffice.gov.uk

16th August 2010

Fol ref: 14815

Dear Mr Freeman

Thank you for your e-mail of the 27th April 2010, in which you ask for a internal review of your Freedom of Information request for a copy of the request the Deputy Director for International Group submitted to Meg Hillier, and a copy of Meg Hiller approval of the suspension on the Tier 4 applications in North India, Nepal and Bangladesh.

Your request is being handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

I regret that we are unable to send you a full response within 20 working days. I would like to apologise on behalf of the Department for this delay, but I can assure you that we are dealing with your request and we will send you a full reply as soon as we can. We now aim to complete the internal review by 3rd September.

If you have any questions about the handling of your request in the meantime, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

Information Access Team Home Office